
 
 
 

Ohio Law allows 
 

EMERGENCY CONTACT INFORMATION 
 

on a driver’s license 
 
 
An Ohio law has been passed to allow drivers to put 2 emergency contacts on their Ohio 
driver’s license to enable police to locate family members in the event of an accident.  
 
This can be done on line.  The link below is to the specific web page for checking your 
driving record and adding next of kin information to your driving record. 
  

https://www.dps.state.oh.us/netsys/netdb/ENGLISH/MMENU.asp 
 
     NOTE: Nothing will appear on the person's driver's license itself. 

     The information is available only to law enforcement officers 
     through LEADS-Law Enforcement Automated Data System.    

 
 
 
 
 


